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Service Bulletin

File in Section: -

Bulletin No.: 18-NA-126

Date: April, 2018

INFORMATION

Subject: Information on Body Control Module (BCM) Replacement

Brand: Model:
Model Year: VIN:

Engine: Transmission:
from to from to

Buick Enclave,
Envision

2018 2018
Cadillac XT5

Chevrolet Equinox,
Traverse

GMC Acadia,
Terrain

Involved Region or Country North America and NA Export vehicles

The purpose of this bulletin is to notify the dealership
personal and technicians when replacing the body
control module (BCM), that a 2nd design BCM was
released that is NOT interchangeable with the 1st
design BCM.

5044016

Technicians need to inspect the label on the module for
an indication of (GEN III (R) as shown in the illustration
above.
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5044015

Note: The electronic parts catalog (EPC) also
identifies the 2nd design as labeled GEN III (R) and is
listed it in the Part Description, as shown in the
illustration above.

Note: If you are doing a programming event on a new
part and see possible wrong part error code it may be
because the wrong service part was picked.
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GM bulletins are intended for use by professional technicians, NOT a "do-it-yourselfer". They are written to inform these
technicians of conditions that may occur on some vehicles, or to provide information that could assist in the proper
service of a vehicle. Properly trained technicians have the equipment, tools, safety instructions, and know-how to do a
job properly and safely. If a condition is described, DO NOT assume that the bulletin applies to your vehicle, or that your
vehicle will have that condition. See your GM dealer for information on whether your vehicle may benefit from the
information.

WE SUPPORT VOLUNTARY
TECHNICIAN

CERTIFICATION


